
Invitation to participate and Nominate a Jury Candidate for Savpex 2020  

  

It is with great pleasure that we would like to invite your Federation to participate in 
next year’s South African Virtual Philatelic Exhibition (SAVPEX 2020).  Entries are to 
be received by 30

th
 April 2020 and scans of exhibits are to be sent for evaluation by 

the 31
st
 May 2020. Judging will take place and be completed during July. All exhibits 

will be on digital display on our Website and at the Hobby Show to be held in 
Bloemfontein, South Africa on the 22

nd
 August.  

The Exhibition will be held under the Auspices of the Philatelic Federation of South 
Africa.  
   
Please circulate the IREX and Entry Form to your membership and nominate a Juror 
to participate. Should your juror be invited then all procedures will be communicated 
directly to the Juror. Please supply the nominated Jurors name, address and 
email, as well as the classes the Juror is qualified to judge at National level. 
   
Our Secretary for the event is:  
Joof van der Merwe  
Email: Jnc1@Vodamail.co.za   
Cell phone: +27 (0) 82 824 6350  
   
Please send your Juror nomination to me at Email: Emil@Minnaar.org. 
   
IREX 
The IREX and Entry Form is attached. Our website is www.sapa.africa where the 
exhibits will be on display after the 22

nd
 August. (With the approval of the Exhibitor).   

   
Thank you for your anticipated support and early reply  
   
Best regards  
   
Emil Minnaar 
Jury co-ordinator  

  

 


